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As we close 2023, we wanted to share one last update before some members of our 

team enjoy a few days off to charge their batteries for the coming year. 2024 will be an 

exciting year, during which, our community will start to use and enjoy our new amazing 

spaces.  

 

Exterior Dining and Entrance Site Work 

Work continues in these areas and the Solarium is being readied for the installation of 

the metal framework and glass. Pictured below are stacks of the metal grids that will 

hold the glass.  

You can also start to see in the other picture how the 

sidewalk and parking area will lead us into the Tower One 

entrance. There is also work continuing on the exterior 

roof areas, that will allow the masonry trades to finish our 

fascia work and really complete the first impression of our 

building.  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The finished edges of the Solarium’s lower wall have been completed as well and if 

you can picture where the teal PVC tubes are, you’ll get a sense of where a river rock 

and architectural boulder garden will be. There will be more modern bollards also 

lighting our path in this area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dining Space/Display Kitchen  

Inside the Dining Room and Kitchen lots of detail work is happening; this doesn’t have 

the wow factor of some of the other updates we shared, but we’ll all be happy when the 

lights work and the HVAC systems have better control of the room’s temperature.  

 

In our next update, we’ll show progress from the millwork carpentry that is slated to 

start in the upcoming week. We’ll also talk a little bit about the lighting package that will 

bring a modern feel to the space while painting it with brightness.  

 

Well Wishes 

As we bid farewell to 2023, we wanted to take a moment and wish our community well. 

It’s been a transformative year here at The Towers with a very bright 2024 on the 

horizon. Enjoy this peaceful time and cheers to you all!  

 

Jesse Wescott  

Vice President – The Towers at Tower Lane   


